## April 12, 2012

## **SMPTO Meeting Minutes**

I was present for the start of the meeting but had to leave for a previously scheduled event. The meeting ran according to the attached agenda. The only additions are Mr. Merlie, President, School Board, attended the meeting and spoke briefly about working together and achieving goals best for our children.

In addition, voting was held. Susan Ritter was reelected President and Elizabeth Meikrantz and Jess Hughes were reelected and elected respectively to serve as the Co-Vice Presidents of Rice.